
September 20, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Bevilaqua 

1800 Mineral Spring Avenue - 306 

North Providence, RI 02904 

 

Dear Mr. Bevilaqua: 

 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of September 9, 1996.  Your letter will be reviewed by 

the appropriate staff person to determine whether any information contained in your letter will be 

pursued by the Board. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 

Associate Director 


